Dragonfly Class
Spring Term 2020
Welcome back to a new term. In Dragonfly Class,  the following curriculum areas will be broadly covered as follows:

Mornings: Maths, English, Guided Reading, PSHE, History/Geography. 

Afternoons: Science, RE, PE, French, Computing, Music, Art/D&T.

Homework will be given out on a Wednesday (morning groups) and collected in on the following Tuesday. Spellings will be tested on a Tuesday morning.

In the morning sessions our topic is ‘Ancient Egypt’. Through this unit we will be travelling back in time, discovering the River Nile, pharaohs, pyramids, the Valley of the Kings plus much more ! We will be visiting the Liverpool Museum at the end of March to support our learning of this topic. 

In PSHE we will focusing on Relationships and also learning about the SUMO concept: Change Your T-Shirt.
During the afternoon sessions in Science we will be exploring ‘Rocks’ followed by a study of ‘Sound’ later in the term. In R.E. we are asking ‘What kind of world did Jesus want?’ followed by work on ‘Holy Week’. PE will see us improving our dodgeball skills, hi-5 netball and tennis plus gymnastics and dance. In Computing we will be using and applying presentation skills plus programming, whilst improving our understanding about internet safety.
P.E. this term will be Monday (with Mr Hughes) and Friday. Please ensure that PE kit is in school all week and includes warm clothing. 

Please support your child’s learning through regular reading and support to learn times tables; it really does help.

Many thanks,

Miss Whittingham
